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The Village Mills Emergency Services District met August 31, 2020 in the Wildwood Volunteer 
Fire Department Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Vice-President Comm. 
Liles.  Present were Comm. Fisher, Comm. Wornick, Comm. McDonald and WVFD Chief 
Odom.  
 
There was a quorum present. 
 
 
There were no Public comments. 
 
 
Comm. Liles Read the proposal to set the tax rate for 2020 provided by the Treasurer Comm. 
Fisher  
 
“It is proposed that Village Mills Emergency Services District #8 adopt an ad valorem tax 
rate of $.03 per $100 evaluation for the year 2021. This proposed tax rate would effectively 
increase total taxes in Village Mills Emergency Services District #8 by 1.7% above the no-
new-revenue tax rate. The proposed rate will have the effect of raising taxes for 
maintenance and operations on a $100,000 home by $0.50 above the no new-revenue rate.” 
 
Comm. Liles made a proposal to accept the tax rate proposal as read and Comm.Wornick 
seconded. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm.Wornick to change the 
monthly meeting from September 15, 2020 to September 22, 2020 at 6PM. The proposed tax rate 
will be scheduled as an action item and voted on for approval at this meeting. 
 
A proposal to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm.Wornick. The 
vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
There was a discussion of the budget for 2021. There was no action taken. 
 


